
SPRING-FORD AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Property Committee 

January 12, 2016 – 6:30 PM 

District Office – Conference Room  
AGENDA 

 

 

Attendees: Dr. Goodin, Joseph Ciresi, Todd Wolf, Tom DiBello, Kelly Spletzer, Christina Melton, Bruce 

Cooper, Willard Croxley, (2) Public Guest Attendees 

Crabtree, Rohrbaugh & Associates:  Jeff Straub, Leah Shiley, Doug Rohrbaugh  

 

MINUTES 

 
1. Approval of the Minutes:  Approved  

 

2.  Discussion and Review of the Feasibility Study: 

Crabtree did a full PowerPoint Presentation of the nearly completed Feasibility Study District 

Wide which included the upcoming growth and the utilization of the buildings including some 

deficiencies that were found at the High School regarding the two core areas of health and music 

which are lacking space.  A hand-out was provided of the PowerPoint presentation.  The 

presentation was approximately 45 minutes long and after further discussion it was decided that 

Crabtree would go back and update their study with more information and bring the information 

back to the next February Property Meeting for final review before presenting this information at 

a future meeting.   

 

3. Rental house at Gottshall Property: 

Deferred to next month’s meeting  

 

4. Update on bids for All-Weather Track: 

Relayed this item is out to bid at present time and should be back within the next month. 

 

5. Update on Library Furniture at the 8
th
 grade center: 

The furniture that was approved and ordered should be delivered by mid-February.    

 

6. Discussion on Capitol Reserve Projects: 

Deferred to next meeting  

 

7. Discussion on locations of Geo Thermal Fields within the district: 

An update was given that the Geo Thermal fields are being located at the present time.  Weather 

permitting this should be completed with the location areas by the end of February.   

 

8.  Others: 

Spring-Ford Area School District will be hosting the next DVASBO Meeting on January 21, 

2016. The organization will be looking at our newly installed LED projects throughout the 

district.  This function is no cost to the district.  

 

 

 

 

 


